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Dear Pantea, 
 
On behalf of the Scientific Organizing Committee, it is our pleasure to inform you that your abstract 
entitled “LACTATING MOTHERS AND INFANTS RESIDING IN AN AREA WITH EFFECTIVE SALT IODINATION 
PROGRAM HAVE NO NEED FOR IODINE SUPPLEMENTS: RESULTS FROM A DOUBLE-BLIND, PLACEBO-
CONTROLLED RANDOMIZED CLINICAL TRIAL" has been accepted as an ORAL presentation at the ISRHML 
2018 Conference taking place at Shonan Village, Kanagawa, JAPAN from 6-11, October, 2018.Your 
presentation is scheduled to be presented on October 8th in Session 3 (O’mic Approaches to Human Milk 
and Infant Outcomes).   
 
Note the following important details: 

1. Please confirm your acceptance of the oral presentation or if you wish to withdraw your 
abstract/s by e-mail sdonovan@illinois.edu no later July 5, 2018. 

2. Please submit a short biography to be used for your introduction to sdonovan@illinois.edu by 
September 17, 2018 

3. If you have not already done so, please register before the early bird deadline of July 15, 2018. 
Please refer to the websitehttps://www.isrhml.com/i4a/pages/index.cfm?pageid=3317 for online 
registration and payment by credit card. Registration closes on 1 September 2018.  The last day 
for a full refund is 6 September 2018. 

4. If you have not already done so, please book your accommodation before July 15, 2018. Rooms 
at Shonan Village are booked on a first-come-first-served basis and will be subject to availability. 
You will book your room on the same website as the registration. 

5. Please check if you will require a travel visa to travel to Japan.  If so, we can provide you with any 
additional material that you require. 

 
A PC laptop with Windows software will be available for the presentations and you will just need to bring 
your presentation on a USB prior to the session.  If you use an Apple Mac computer and would prefer to 
use your own computer, please inform us before September, 17, 2018. 
 
The final program listing your presentation will be posted on the website once we receive all 
confirmations. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at the conference! If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact either of us at sdonovan@Illinois.edu or katsuorobi@med.showa-u.ac.jp 
 
Sharon Donovan and Katsumi Mizuno 
Co-chairs, 2018 ISRHML Conference 
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